
Returning from Peru

I have raised with the FCO the issue of what more they can do to organise
exit flights from Peru for UK nationals wishing to return home. I have
followed it up again today but  have not yet  had a reply.  Several
constituents have asked me about this.

http://www.government-world.com/returning-from-peru/

